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Special Points of 

Interest 

 Local walk 

 First Aid 

 Football 

 Recycling 

 Swimming 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

 

Coffee morning 9am 

Wed 3rd Oct 

Entrance via side of 

reception 

Autumn Term Week 4 

Year 1 and Year 2 Local Walk 

 

Year 1 and Year 2 have started the year with brand new topics       

including our geography topic ‘Our local area.’  As part of this topic, 

the children took part in a local area walk around the school 

grounds.  Throughout this walk, we looked at the features of our  

local area and recorded them on our own maps.  We took extra care 

to make sure our maps were accurate, using the names of the roads 

as our guide.  Some of the children used their compass to navigate 

around the walk, providing feedback to their peers about which          

direction they were now travelling in.  

The children were very excited when they spotted streets that they 

knew of and were keen to share their experiences of the school’s   

local area.  

 

 



Swimming  

If your Y5/6 child has been selected for swimming sessions at Calday Swimming Pool each 

day for two weeks starting Monday 1st October (letters have already been sent home), 

please ensure they have their swimming costume and a towel with them every day.  

Reminder to those parents who have signed up for 

the FREE Paediatric First Aid Course  

Please report to reception when you drop your  

children off at school on October 4th 2018 

 

Recycling 

To raise funds for our school, we are pleased to announce that we have organised a 

‘recycle 4 school’ day.  Clothes, paired shoes, bags, belts and soft toys are wanted.  All 

items must be in reusable condition (so please nothing ripped or stained).  The           

collection will be taking place on Wednesday 10th October 2018.  Please start to put 

aside any unwanted items.  Recycle bags will be sent home on request.  Thank you. 

Tranmere Rovers Football Competition 

Selected children will be playing in a 6 a-side football competition at Bebington High 

Sports College on Wednesday 3rd October..  They will need a filled water bottle and a 

healthy snack.  Please check the weather forecast and apply sun cream and provide   

additional layers as appropriate.  We will be leaving school by mini bus at 3.20 and    

returning from Bebington at 5.30 (arriving back at Sandbrook by 5.50 depending on 

traffic).  

School Meal Update—Thursday 4th October  

Hot dog, chips (vegetarian option available) followed by a chocolate chip cookie will be 

served to all children in F2 and KS1 so that they can have a taste of our delicious school 

dinners. 


